International

Od: Luxembourg Philharmonic Orchestra Academy <contact@I|poa.lu>
Wystano: piatek, 12 maja 2023 15:19

Do: International

Temat: The LPA is looking for new talents for 2023

Zalaczniki: 2303_LPOA_Auditions.pdf

Dear Madam, dear Sir,

We are pleased to inform you that the LPA - Luxembourg Philharmonic Academy is currently looking for new
academicians for its second class, which will start in September 2023. More information can be found on our
website. We are also enclosing a poster that you can print out to share with your students.

Yours sincerely,
The Luxembourg Philharmonic Academy Team
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